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VBS Update 

We started off Sunday night with a great crowd!  We had 

113 present.  Everyone really seemed to enjoy Monday 

night, and we had 121 children and adults in attendance.     

The children love the decorations at the church.  They are 

also excited to “zoom in and focus on Jesus”.   
 

BEREAVEMENT COMMTTEE 

Due to illnesses, personal reasons, some moving away, etc., 

the Bereavement Committee has a real need for 2 

volunteers who would be willing to prepare green beans or 

sweet potato casserole for every FOURTH meal.  You will 

not be called on more frequently than this.  We feel this is 

an important ministry to families who’ve lost loved ones 

and we need your help to continue.  Please call Judy at 

865-898-8182 if you feel you can help out. 

 

WMU Mission PrWMU Mission PrWMU Mission PrWMU Mission Projectojectojectoject    
WMU will be collecting cleaning supplies and toiletries for 

Chilhowee Baptist Center during the month of June.  

Place the items on the table beside the Sunday School 

office.  Items will be collected through Wednesday, June 

26th.  The following is a list of items needed: 

  *Laundry Detergent  *Paper Towels 

  *Toilet Paper   *Dish Soap 

  *Shampoo    *Soap 

  *Toothbrushes and Toothpaste *Deodorant 

 

CHURCH MEETINGS 

Lord’s Supper 

Service 

 

Sun. June 30th 

Both AM 

Services 

WMU Meeting Wed. July 3rd 6:30 PM 

Church Office Closed Thur. July 4th  

 



 

Thank You Note 

We are so blessed by our church family every day, but 

especially during the time of my mom's illness and 

passing. She loved her church so much, and her friends 

here were such an encouragement to her- and to all of our 

family. Thank you for holding us up before the Lord and 

for all of your kindness to us. 

Greg, DiAnne, and Reba's family 
    

ChurcChurcChurcChurch h h h DirectoryDirectoryDirectoryDirectory    
We will start taking pictures Sunday, June 30, for the 

updated church directory.  You can choose your picture 

time from the signup sheets on the hallway table.  Pick a 

Sunday between June 30 and August 4.  Then pick a time - 

Before 1st Service, Before Sunday School, or After Sunday 

School.  Pictures will be taken in Room 36, just down the 

hall from the Sunday School office.  There is also a form 

on the table for your address and phone numbers. 

 

ALTALTALTALTAAAAR R R R AND FOYER AND FOYER AND FOYER AND FOYER FLOWERSFLOWERSFLOWERSFLOWERS    
COMING SOON: Your opportunity to provide a beautiful 

flower arrangement for the altar or the foyer is just 

around the corner.  

This could be a good way for you to say "thank you" to 

someone special.  Perhaps you want to remember a  

birthday or anniversary of a loved one. Flowers for the 

church is a lovely way to honor the memory of someone 

you love and miss. The sign-up book will be placed on the 

long table in the front hallway in early July.  We would 

love to have an arrangement for the altar and the foyer 

every Sunday in the upcoming year. Please consider being 

a part of this flower ministry. 

If you are a new church member or attender who needs 

more information, please call Anne Blevens at 865-233-

0564 or email anneblevens@yahoo.com. with your 

questions. Thank you! 

    

    

News FNews FNews FNews Frrrromomomom    BostonBostonBostonBoston    

The latest news from Jason Tallent in Boston: 
 

-We have found a building! We are looking at being in 

the new (old) building by the end of this month! Built in 

the 1840's it was home to the old Narrow Gauge Railroad 

Station that serviced all of Winthrop. Later, it was added 

onto and used as a muffin factory.  We are planning to 

sign our lease in a couple of weeks! 
 

-Andy and Courtney Little made their big move from 

Knoxville, TN. and have officially planted their lives 

here in New England. As the newest residents of 

Winthrop, they are learning their way around and 

becoming acclimated to the community, traffic, weather, 

and culture! We have had the best week with them and 

are looking forward to laboring with them for years to 

come! Andy is an incredibly gifted musician and has an 

obvious passion for leading others to worship God. We 

love them dearly, along with our small congregation and 

we know you will love them as well.  
 

Please keep Jason Tallent and his family (wife Micah; 

sons-Ethan and Evan; daughters-Olexis and Olissa) in 

your prayers. They are living in Bookline Village.   
 

Other prayer request:  

-Pray for MORE LABORERS, because the fields are 

white unto harvest. 

-Pray for more PARTNERS to come alongside us. If you 

know of any churches or individuals who are looking for a 

church planter to partner with, keep us in mind!  

-Pray that God would continue to grant us FAVOR in the 

eyes of the people here in Winthrop. 

SecSecSecSecuuuurity Volunteersrity Volunteersrity Volunteersrity Volunteers    

Sunday, June 30th 

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

Robert Galyon 

2nd Service Edward Hill 

 
 


